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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA

REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF A TOPIC ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS
OF THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
M-12/OEA
E4./790-07
Washington, D.C., November 30, 2007
Your Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency in my capacity as pro tempore Coordinator of the countries in the Central American Group (GRUCA) to request that you include the topic “Change of Name of the Subregional Group of Member Countries of GRUCA” on the order of business for the next meeting of the Permanent Council, for notification purposes.

Thanking you in advance for heeding this request, I would like to avail myself of the opportunity to convey to Your Excellency renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Francisco Villagran de León

Ambassador

Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Ambassador Rodolfo Hugo Gil
Permanent Representative of Argentina
Chair of the Permanent Council
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